
 

MEMO 

 
To:  NCRA Board of Directors 

 

From:  Executive Director Stogner 

 

Date:  May 9, 2018 

 

Subject:  Agenda Item F.7 – Discussion and Possible Action Regarding Mural Project 

Adjacent to Railroad track on Waterfront Drive near Samoa Bridge 

 

 

 

Director Fennell has been asked by the Eureka Director of Development Services for permission 

to paint a mural on the wall adjacent to NCRA right-of-way, on Waterfront Drive near the Samoa 

Bridge. 

 

Representatives from the City of Eureka are here to formally request permission to begin this 

project which is near the Samoa Bridge just South of Halverson Park. 

 

 

 


